
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lancer Loud - Lancer Proud - Lancer Hope 
 
UCC Lancers gathered together recently as a family for the annual Terry Fox Run/Walk.   
Staff and students collected more than $2,800 throughout the week and gathered in unison 
for the walk through the community.  At the conclusion of the week-long activity, students 
gathered on the football field to spell out the word ‘hope’ – which was the theme throughout 
the week.  With heads bowed and hearts raised, students remembered their friend and 
classmate, Sophia Vlasman, with the following words… 
 
"Last year we stood here as a sign of hope, strength and courage as we gathered our 
hearts together for Sophia and for all of those battling cancer.  Today, we gather our hearts 
towards heaven with the hope and knowledge of the resurrection of Christ.  Our focus this 
week has been one of hope.  We've gathered our hearts together, we've collected money 
as a UCC family for the Canadian Cancer society and today, we walked united as one.  As 
Lancers, we continue to be a beacon of light in the community and in our world.” 
 
The UCC community would like to thank alumni Chris Luis and Allister McCreadi of Miles 
Productions for generously donating their time and equipment for the overhead photos and 
video footage of the school forming the word ‘hope.’ 

 

 


